
    High in Plain Sight:  
Alcohol, Drug and Concealment Trends and Identifiers 

O ff i ce r  Ga l lo wa y:  

• Ha s t r a i n ed o ve r

1 2 0 , 0 0 0 Na t i o n a l l y

and I nt e r na t i o na l l y

• Received 2010 Mickey

Sadoff Award by MADD

for efforts in Underage

Drinking Prevention!

• National Expert in Alcohol

and Drug trends

NASA Presents: 

Officer  
Jermaine Galloway 

Training Information: 

    Hancock County Public Library 
          900 West McKenzie Rd. 

Greenfield, In 46140

   Parents and Professionals 
November 12, 8:30 AM -11 AM 

  Law Enforcement 
   First Responders 

November 12, 11:30 AM– 2 PM 

A special thanks to Hancock County Public Library for hosting this training! 

YOU CAN ’T STOP WHAT YOU DON ’T KNOW 

This workshop is for educators, prevention providers, 
coalition members, law enforcement, probation officers, 
school administration, treatment, counselors, and parents. 
The workshop covers alcohol and drug clothing, alcohol-
ic energy drinks, alco-pops, alcohol and drug conceal-
ment methods and containers, drug paraphernalia, drug 
related music and groups, logos, stickers, new technolo-
gy, youth party tendencies, party games, non-traditional 
alcoholic beverages, social networking sites, synthetic 
drugs, OTC drugs, inhalants, concentrates, e-cigarettes, 
and popular party drugs. 

In today’s culture, everything is person-specific and has 
different meanings to different individuals. Meanwhile, 
certain items have gained popularity in the alcohol and 
drug scene - which changes every day. 

For each person to help prevent youth and adult sub-
stance abuse, you MUST know what is going on in your 
community. 

For more information on Officer Galloway visit his web-
site at tallcopsaysstop.com 

Registration Information: Eventbrite

Parents/School/Other Professionals Training
www.highinplainsight-professional.eventbrite.com

       Law Enforcement/1st Responder Training
www.highinplainsight-le1strespond.eventbrite.com




